From: Deardoff, Amy

To: "Susan House"

Cc: Solaimanian, Jamal

Subject: RE: Opposed to commercial hog farm
Date: Friday, April 07, 2017 1:08:00 PM

We regret to inform you that your comments were received after the 4:30 p.m. deadline on April 6,
2017. Therefore, your comments will not be considered as part of the Response to Comments. If you
have any questions, please contact Dr. Jamal Solaimanian at 501-682-0620.

----- Original Message-----

From: Susan House [mailto:susandhouse@icloud.com]
Sent: Friday, April 07, 2017 1:00 PM

To: Water Draft Permit Comment

Subject: Opposed to commercial hog farm

I am strongly opposed to having a commercial hog farm so close to the Buffalo River. It is a great
disappointment that it was ever permitted. The risk of pollution to a national treasure is too great for
such an operation. | urge you to do whatever you can to stop this dangerous endeavor and protect the
waterway.

Sincerely,

Susan House

4334 Wooded Hills Road
Harrison, AR 72601

Sent from my iPhone
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